
 

 

 

       
  

NEWSLETTER 
Flushing C of E Primary School 

WEEK ENDING 18th July  2025 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

STARFISH 

Idris has been  

pracƟsing his  

handwriƟng 

Dear Parents, 

As we come to the end of our last week in school, we have spent lots of Ɵme saying thankyou to all of our school com-
munity. It takes a lot of people to keep our wonderful liƩle school running so smoothly and successfully. Many people 
involved giŌ their Ɵme and skills freely, for which we are truly grateful. 

Thankyou to all the parents who have helped with small jobs around the school, for example, cleaning guƩering, clearing 
the balls from the shed roof and doing Ɵp runs. 

Thankyou to all the volunteers who come in to school each week supporƟng the children with their learning. 

Thankyou to all the parents who have helped out at events like the Christmas Fair and reading cafes. 

Thankyou to our governors who invest their Ɵme in supporƟng and challenging the school. 

Thankyou to our wonderful village community who support the school through fundraising and including us in events. 

Thankyou to our fabulous, supporƟve staff for their hard work and care. 

And Thankyou to all the families who have supported the school and children in so many ways this year. 

With best wishes for a resƞul weekend, Mrs Power 



UNIFORM REMINDER 
I know that many of you will be getting ready for the new year ahead and just wanted to remind you of uniform ex-
pectations: 
 
WINTER 
 
Black school trousers/shorts (no corduroy or jeans) 
Black school skirts or pinafores (of knee length, tube or stretch skirts are not allowed) 
Royal blue polo shirts with school badge 
Royal blue sweatshirt, cardigan or fleece with school badge 
Socks/tights (white, grey or black, multi coloured are not allowed) 
SHOES: Well-fitting all black school shoes (that cover and protect the whole foot). No boots or training shoes. Please see 
below. 
 
SUMMER 
 
Black trousers/shorts 
Lilac/blue gingham dresses, black trousers or skirts (as above) 
Royal blue polo shirts with school badge 
Royal blue sweatshirt, cardigan or fleece with school badge 
 
P.E UNIFORM (to be worn to school on PE Days) : 
Plain royal blue t-shirt and black shorts. 
Training shoes.  
Plain jogging/tracksuit bottoms can be worn during the winter during cold spells. 
 
COATS: It is important that the children have access to a hooded waterproof coat. 
 
MARKING OF CLOTHING: All items of clothing need to be marked clearly.   
 
Jewellery or wrist bands are not permitted (bar a simple wrist watch). Stud earrings are allowed for children who have had 
their ears pierced. Other types of earrings are a health and safety risk and are not allowed in school. Tie backs/hair grips/
Alice bands should be unobtrusive, flat to the head and not have attachments (like ears etc). Haircuts to be reasonable and 
even. Long hair to be tied back. 
  
The embroidered items of uniform are available to purchase directly from Juko Print in Penryn who can be contacted on 
01326 377944  

 

 





This morning the starfish class went on a woodland walk. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Nourishing to flourish in our world.” 

· YEAR 6 FUN DAY—CAMEL CREEK  16TH JULY 

· FRIDAY 18TH JULY - YEAR 6 PRODUCTION 

· MONDAY 21ST—AWARDS CEREMONY 

· TUESDAY 22ND—LEAVER ASSEMBLY 

· WEDNESDAY 23RD JULY—INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED. 

· SCHOOL REOPENS 3RD SEPTEMBER 2025 

 

New date added 




